Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
February 6, 2014

Michael Garrepy
Tuck Realty Corp

34 Raeder Drive
Stratham, NH 03885

Re:  233-29 & 30-NR-13-Sub (Gary & George Ramsdell) Request by applicant for a 14- Lot

Conservation Subdivision located on Ramsdell Lane (map 233, Lots 29 & 30) in the
Neighborhood Residential Zoning District. By: Michael Garrepy, Tuck Realty Corp; 34 Raeder

Dear Michael:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its February 4, 2014 meeting accepted
your application as complete and CONTINUED to the March 4, 2014 meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
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Marcia J. Gasses
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

Sincerely,

0e: Scott Frankiewicz, LLS, Brown Engineering
File



